Sent: 11/06/2025 8:01:34 AM
Subject: McDonald’s proposal for 47 Roseberry St, Manly Vale

Good Morning,

| am very concerned about the plans for a McDonalds to be built in Manly Vale. | do not
understand why council is open to removing Seven Miles, when Manly Vale has so few nice
restaurants and cafes, and replacing it with a fast food chain close to schools. This will
increase traffic, litter and provide an unhealthy option when we should be encouraging more
boutique cafes and restaurants, to extend the community feel that we have in Manly.

If McDonalds want to set up another location, could they not do this in the industrial area of
Brookvale, where there is better infrastructure to house this kind of establishment?

This greeted me at the top of my road this morning, in Gordon Street, and this is without a
McDonald’s down the road. This is very disheartening. We work really hard to be able to live
in the Northern Beaches, and we do this so our kids can have the best, healthy lifestyle.
Please support this and listen to your community.

Thank you,

Catherine



